
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, March 14, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH: Corn Dog   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Brian Cahue   

 

 

1. Calling all members of the Gurrie Activity Council! We will be meeting today after 

school in Mr. Ingwersen’s room to plan an upcoming Spirit Week. If you can’t make it, 

see Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan with any Spirit Week ideas that we can add to the 

meeting. 
 

2. Attention all Speech Team performers! Mr. Ingwersen is holding an all-Speech Team 

meeting in his room after school on Thursday to discuss details of Saturday’s Speech and 

Drama Festival and to give performers a chance to perform in front of a small audience – 

if they choose. If you are already meeting with your coach on Thursday after school, just 

check in with Mr. Ingwersen first. If you can’t make it on Thursday, be sure to see Mr. 

Ingwersen briefly whenever you get a chance.  
 

 

3. March FUN SNACK is here! On Wednesday, March 16, you will have the opportunity to 

purchase nachos and/or Sparkling Ice during your lunch period. Nachos are $3 and drinks 

are $1 each. Please make sure to bring single dollar bills to make the line move fast!  

 

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


